Lopez, Christina

From: Ledesma, Joel @DWR <Joel.Ledesma@water.ca.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 10:44 AM

To: Fayram, Tom

Cc: RAS@ccwa.com; Villalobos, Pedro@DWR

Subject: Water Supply Contract Assignment

Good Morning Tom,

As we discussed on August 1, 2018 with DWR Director Karla Nemeth, DWR is willing to accept full assignment of the
Santa Barbara County Flood Control and Water Conservation District’s long term State Water supply contract to the
Central Coast Water Authority, subject to prior compliance with environmental and other laws and subject the District’s
approval. | look forward to receiving in the near future the District’s proposal of such an assignment.

Sincerely,
Joel Ledesma, SWP Deputy Director
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